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2 June 2020       

Marios Stylianides,   Provincial Charity Steward, 
Provincial Grand lodge of Mark Master Masons of London. 
The Island,    Church Street, 
Rickmansworth, 
Herts     WD3  1JJ. 
 

Dear Marios 

                                                       Annual Charity award, 2019-2020 

 

Many Thanks for your Grand Lodge consideration of an award to our Charity for the year 2019-2020, 
especially for the personal support given by your provincial Grand Master, RW Bro Thomas Quin for the 
nomination.       We acknowledge safe receipt of the granted funds of £2,200. 
 
Our Trustees are overwhelmed by the generosity of your members, and know it will be put to future good 
use in our efforts in support of the Agoonoree aims and principles.  Details are available via Agoonoree.org 
 
It’s at this time of year that preparations are underway for the annual Agoonoree Camp, which would 
consist of over 80 members, consisting of both  Scouts with Special Needs and able bodied volunteer 
helpers.      The Trust provides funding towards overall Camp costs, as part of the support for which the 
Trust was formed back in 1969.    
 
Unfortunately, due to the Covid-19 pandemic, this year it will not be possible to hold the Camp in it’s usual 
format;  Instead, the responsible Leaders and Volunteers hope to be able to offer a virtual Camp and 
activities during the week that will be shared with all those due to attend.   Next Year’s Camp is to be held 
at Moulsford over the week 31 July – 7 August.        Of course the Trust welcome applications for 
individual, Group and County Scout Events, even providing support to Scout Campsites that require 
Disabled Facilities. 
 
Please pass on our good wishes for a successful year, to your members 
With Kind Regards  
 

 
 
Trevor A Quinton,  Chair of trustees 

4 Norfolk Gardens 
Bexleyheath 
Kent 
DA7 5EX 
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